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INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SERVICES – Brent Hurst, Director 

 

IT 

 Started work on the AV system at the new Library Council chambers. 

 Upgraded network hardware to address security vulnerabilities and keep systems current. 

 The IT Director is mid-way through a Cyber Resilience for Local Governments class at 

Portland State University, a cyber risk assessment program offered to local agencies in 

Oregon and Washington.   

 Worked with the City Manager and Finance Director on proposed budget for FY2026. 

 Participated in Cyber Security Tabletop exercise with Linn County IT. 

 Weekly and monthly security and vulnerability patches were completed.  

 Staff addressed multiple other routine break-fix issues, equipment replacements, and 

maintenance renewals for IT. 

 

GIS 

 Continued GIS/Utility Billing meter integration and reconciliation. 

 Migrate Lead and Copper project to Oregon Health Authority schema. 

 Work with Public Work on improving functionality and consistency of locate maps for staff. 

 Coordinate monthly new address and streets updates with Community Development and Linn 

County GIS. 

 Impervious Surface data review and update. 

 The monthly tax lot updates from Linn County were completed. 

 


